
 
 

 
 

BULLETIN #34      Friday, 26th January 2018 

 

 

 

AGREEMENT REACHED  

 

The CWU’s negotiating team is pleased to report that a Negotiators’ Agreement has been 

reached with Royal Mail Group on Pay and the Four Pillars of Security campaign.  

The Agreement will be put to next week’s two-day Postal Executive meeting on 30th/31st 

January 2018 where the Officers will recommend endorsement. Should the Agreement be 

endorsed it will then be circulated to Branches and Representatives.  In addition we can 

confirm that a meeting of Senior Field Officials has been arranged for 6th/7th February 

2018. 

Further to LTB 49/18, Branches are encouraged to view and share the latest video from 

the DGS(P) with as many members and Representatives as possible using the link below: 

 https://www.facebook.com/ThecommunicationsUnion/videos/1645753372170802/ 

Following next week’s Postal Executive meeting, a further update will be provided relating 

to the forthcoming membership ballot and with details of the National Briefings for 

Branch/Area/Unit Reps which are planned for every Division. 

Thanks again to all our members, Representatives and Branches for the support and 

patience they have shown during this dispute and the weeks of difficult and protracted 

talks. The size and strength of support, reflected in the magnificent ballot result, has meant 

we have secured an Agreement which the negotiators believe will continue to deliver 

decent employment, standard of living and retirement security for all our members. 

 

YOU PICKED THE RIGHT SIDE 

 

THIS DISPUTE IS FAR FROM OVER, WE WILL CONTINUE CAMPAIGNING 
 

KEEP VOICING YOUR SUPPORT AND WE WILL WIN. 

https://www.facebook.com/ThecommunicationsUnion/videos/1645753372170802/

